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July 28, 2015

Sent Via Electronic Mail to
flhospitalcommission@ahca.myflorida.com

Agency for Healthcare Administration
2727 Mahan Drive
Tallahassee, FL 32308

Attention: Florida Hospital Commission

Dear Sir or Madam:

Memorial Healthcare System is in receipt of the notice letter from the Agency for
Healthcare Administration (hereinafter referred as “the Agency”) dated July 17, 2015,
titled “Request for Certification of Managed Care Contractual Arrangements.”

In this letter the Agency is requesting all hospitals receiving payments and health
plans reimbursing hospital providers to certify none of the contractual arrangements are
at or above 120% of the Medicaid fee schedule.

In response to the Agency’s inquiry and in compliance with s. 409.975, F.S,
Memorial Healthcare System is certifying none of its contractual arrangements with
managed care plans are in violation of the statute. This certification is based on claims
incurred and paid between July 1, 2014 and June 30, 2015. However, Memorial
Healthcare System has contracts with managed care plans which are above 120% of
the Medicaid fee schedule, of which only two are not under re-negotiation.

Sincerely,

Kimarie Stratos
Senior Vice President General Counsel
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